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17th March 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

On Monday we held our music concert. This was a real treat as we heard saxophone and 

flute recitals from the children who have been learning to play instruments. I was so proud 

to watch the children perform, some of which have only been playing a very short time; a 

huge well done to all our talented musicians.  

Bingham Food Warriors donations 

Over the next couple of weeks, we will be collecting donations for the Bingham Food 

Warriors; a local food bank in Bingham. We would be very grateful if parents and families 

could donate non-perishable food items e.g., tinned food, cereals, pasta, and rice etc. As 

it is the run up to Easter, we are also asking for donations of chocolate or sweet food items 

e.g., chocolate bars, Easter eggs, tinned puddings, and sweets. These items will then be 

packaged up and allocated to those needing a bit of extra help. Please drop any 

donations off to the school office between Monday 20th March and Tuesday 28th March. 

Parents Evening 

If you have not managed to book a parents evening consultation appointment yet, there 

is still time. The Parent Consultation Evenings will take place on Tuesday 21st March 

between 16:30-19:00 and Wednesday 22nd March between 15:45-18:00 in the school hall. 

Tonight, children will be sent home with a sheet to inform you of their current progress 

levels. Please could you complete the parent / guardian comments section and return 

the form when you attend your appointment. Once the forms are completed and signed, 

they will be copied and sent home. 

Comic Relief 

It is lovely to see the school looking ‘redder’ than ever today to support Red Nose Day! 

We have raised £64.00 from the non-uniform day and £125.00 so far  in sponsorship for the 

‘Dribbly Nose’ challenge, which will be taking place this afternoon; so, keep a look out on 

social media for some pictures! 

Kind regards, 

 

 
 

Gayle Ellis, Headteacher 


